
 

 

 

Wednesday, June 29th, 2022 

 

RE: MacLean Avenue - Permit Parking Removal 

 

To the Chair and Members of Toronto and East York Community Council: 

 

Background: 

 

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2021.TE29.53 

Due to an administrative error in the staff report for item TE29.53, Maclean Avenue, 

between Queen Street East and Pine Crescent was omitted from the list of streets 

where permit parking was to be removed. 

Since the majority of residents polled were in favour of removing permit parking, 

Councillor Bradford requests that: 

 Recommendation: 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council approve the removal of the 

overnight on-street permit parking program on the odd side of Maclean 

Avenue, between Queen Street east and  Pine Crescent 

 

 

Brad Bradford 

Toronto City Councillor  

Beaches-East York | Ward 19 

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2021.TE29.53

